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MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
OF THE CZECH REPUBLIC

Department of Development
Cooperation

Prague, June 6, 2008
Ref. Nr.: 118101/2008-ORS

Dear Administrator,

I have the honour to confirm the allocation of CZK 25 million as the contribution of the
Government of the Czech Republic towards the United Nations Development Program, out of

~ which CZK. 8 million will be directed to the UNDP Core Fund and CZK 17 million will be
specified for the voluntary contribution to cover the development activities in cooperation with

UNDP Regional Center in Bratislava,

I would like to inform you that in accordance with the above-mentioned allocation, two
money orders for the total of CZK 25 million have been drafted. The payments shall be credited to

UNDP receive account within one month.

Yours sincerely,

ana Seviikova
Director

Mr. Kemal Dervis

Administrator

United Nations Development Program
One United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017
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